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Mr J Warnock 
Chair 
Podiatry Board of Australia 
PO Box 16085 
Collins Street West 
MELBOURNE  VIC   8007 
 
 
 
Dear Jason 
 
GUIDELINES FOR PODIATRISTS WITH BLOOD-BORNE INFECTIONS 
 
The Australasian College of Podiatric Surgeons (“the ACPS”) is pleased to be able to 
provide a response to the Consultation Paper “Guidelines for Podiatrists with Blood-Borne 

Infections”. 
 
The ACPS supports these guidelines.  It is also pleased to see a co-ordinated national 
approach in the development of these guidelines. 
 
The College appreciates the opportunity to have provided its opinion in this consultation 
process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mario Horta, MScBSc PGradDip(Pod) PGradDip(HlthSc) FACPS 
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